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I am strongly opposed to this poorly written bill.  Oregonians can not afford sacrifice 

this kind of money to funnel 

Through a that has not been able to prove they can make efficient decisions with 

money they already have.  Please use common sense on this and hold off on this 

until a better plan is in place.  Oregon businesses are suffering and this is another 

blow 


